
 

 

 

15th January 2019 

 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

2019 Regional Conferences – Draft Rules of Procedures for consultation   

To ensure all Regional Conference’s business is running smoothly, we are sharing with you the draft of 
Rules of Procedure for consultation. If you would like to propose a change, please let the Governance 
Team know by emailing our Governance team at governance@wagggs.org or by post to:  

Governance team - Confidential 
WAGGGS World Bureau 
Olave Centre, 12c Lyndhurst Road 
London, NW3 5PQ 
United Kingdom 
 

The deadline to propose a change to Rules of Procedure is 17:00 (UTC) on Friday 08 March 2019. 
Based on your feedback we will share the final version of the Rules of Procedure two months before 
the first Regional Conference, so you can expect to receive them on 08 May 2019. All five Regional 
Conferences will use the same final version of Rules of procedure. 

In the lead up to Conference, you can use our dedicated email address of AP.ReCo@wagggs.org to 
contact us at any point.  

 

Best wishes 

Nicola 

 

Nicola Lawrence 
Head of Governance 
World Association of Girl Guides and Girl Scouts 

http://www.wagggs.org/documents/2909/Rules_of_Procedure_AP_ReCo_FINAL_Eng_PDF.pdf
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